
ADEPT	Asset	Management	Board	meeting	
5	October	2017	
	
The	Asset	Management	Board	supersedes	the	ADEPT	Asset	Management	Group	and	
reports	to	the	ADEPT	Engineering	Board.	

Garry	Sterritt	was	welcomed	as	the	new	Chair	with	Paul	Boss	as	Vice	Chair.		

The	main	focus	of	the	meeting	was	defining	the	direction	of	the	Board	both	in	term	
of	its	priorities	and	its	membership.	Three	priorities	emerged	during	the	meeting:	

• Streamlining	the	existing	asset	management	guidance;	

• Resources,	Recruitment,	Retention;	and	

• Supporting	the	case	for	investing	in	highway	maintenance.	

New	members	will	be	invited	to	the	next	meeting	of	the	Board	so	its	pan-asset	brief	
can	be	fulfilled.	The	next	meeting	will	be	on	6	February	2018.	


